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Confidential 

Note 

On the instructions of the Minister I raised with the 

British Ambassador the killing of Hartin Halone in Armagh 

by the UDR on July 30. 

I said we were very worried by this event and also by the 

absence by any enquiry into the several similar cases in 

Armagh and elsewhere during the past month in Northern 

Ireland. 

Mr . Goodison noted my remarks and said he would convey 

them to his authorities. He added that they were in 

contrast with the unhelpful statement of Cardinal 6 Fiaich 

which he had found unbelievable. 

/lv~ 
M. Lillis 

4 August 1983 

, 
c . c . P.S . Taoiseach 

P . S . Tanaiste 

PSM 

PSS 

Mr . Burke 

Mr . Dave~ 
Mr . Donne ly Dept . Justice 

~---------~---~-----~---------

1 
i 
I 
I 

i 


	0
	DFA_2013_27_1479_00001

